
I fully support ending it or making it permanent. It does nothing for us but create extra stress one 

day out of the year that leads to more accidents on the roads, at work and at home when playing 

with our internal alarm clocks. Any nonsense regarding it helping to conserve energy is fallacy 

and unproven. If people want the extra hour of daylight, then just make it year round, or 

compromise, and make it an extra half hour year round in between setting time forward and back 

an hour.. One way or another, abolish it. It makes no sense and has no value in modern society.  

Thank You 

 

Michael Maier 
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